
Old Princethorpians is Princethorpe College’s thriving and popular past pupils’ association. We are 
interested in hearing from all past pupils and how life is treating them post Princethorpe. We aim to 
keep past pupils, staff and parents in touch and to foster links with the College, particularly in terms of 
networking and careers guidance.

Building on our Golden Jubilee year we are keen to reconnect with as many OPs and Friends of the 
College as possible.

Register on the Old Princethorpians section at www.princethorpe.co.uk to keep in touch and 
receive information on the latest news and events. You can also subscribe and contribute to The Old 
Princethorpian termly e-newsletter www.oldprincethorpian.co.uk.

Old Princethorpians 
EVENTS CALENDAR 2017-2018

Check us and the Foundation out on

For more info visit www.princethorpe.co.uk, email oldprincethorpians@princethorpe.co.uk or call 01926 634284

 OP EVENTS	 College events
  september 2017

2
SAT

OPS VS COLLEGE SPORTS DAY
 10.45am to 6pm, College

24
SUN

OPEN AFTERNOON
 2pm to 5pm, College

  novemBER 2017

3
FRI

PRIZE GIVING PRE-DRINKS 
 6.30pm to 7.15pm,  Helen Martin Studio, Warwick 

Arts Centre CV4 7AL

3
FRI

PRIZE GIVING
 7.30pm to 9.30pm, Butterworth Hall,  

Warwick Arts Centre CV4 7AL

  December 2017

3
SUN

CHRISTMAS FAYRE
 2pm to 4.30pm, College

  MARCH 2018

2
FRI

LEAMINGTON PUB MEET
  6.30pm, The Star and Garter,  

Warwick Street  CV32 5LL

17
SAT

CAREERS FAIR
 9am to 1pm, College

  MAY 2018

18
FRI

LONDON PUB MEET
 6.30pm Ye Old Mitre, Ely Court, Ely Place, Holborn  

EC1N 6SJ

  JUNE 2018

22
FRI

SUMMER SUPPER 
(Celebrating leavers of 1968, 1978, 1988, 1998 and 2008) 

 6pm Tour, 7pm Drinks, 7.30pm Supper, Quad and 
Main Dining Room

6
WED

24
SUN

OPEN EVENING 
 6.30pm to 8.30pm, College

SUMMER FÊTE, MOTORING FESTIVAL  
ART, PHOTOGRAPHY AND DESIGN SHOW

 2pm to 4.30pm, College

Old Princethorpians and Friends of the College are welcome to participate in or attend all OP and College 
events.  More information is available on the OP e-newsletter and on the College website.


